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Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in the Lancaster Brethren Preschool. Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year
opens up to the community on February 1, 2025.

Attached is the Enrollment Application. Please complete the application and return it to Mrs. Steinman to
guarantee your child’s spot at LBP for the fall. Please also see the attached sheet explaining the classes
being offered next fall.

Below are the tuition rates for the 2025-2026 school year. There is also a $100 Registration fee that must
accompany your application. Once those are received, you will be sent confirmation of your registration.

In addition, please note that a discount of $50. will be given to families who pay the full tuition by
September 1.

Monthly Fee Yearly Fee
2 Year-Old Class $220.00 $1760.00
3 Year-Old Class (2 days/week) $235.00 $1880.00
3+ Year-Old Class (3 days/week) $285.00 $2280.00
4/5 Year-Old Class (5 mornings/week)  $420.00 $3360.00
4/5 Year-Old Class (Full day) $430.00 $3440.00
Pre-K (3 full days + 2 mornings) $565.00 $4520.00

If you have any questions about our program, please contact me at 717-397-6227. The teachers and | look
forward to a wonderful 2025-2026 school year!

Sincerely,
Jessica Steinman, Director



